Dear Jen, 

Beth Hume forwarded to me the information about the 

changes that the SBS Curriculum Committee had asked 

for in the syllabi and supporting documents for my 

and Marios Fourakis's proposed new cross-listed 

course SpHear/Ling 286 that will be taught in 

Spring next year and the honors version that will 

be taught in Autumn this year as Ling H294 if the 

GEC course approval does not come through in time.  

I've made the requested changes and am attaching the 

revised documents.  These are:

1) the syllabus for the non-honors version, with a

summary calendar/table of deadlines inserted before 

the prose explication of each week's module. 

2) the syllabus for the honors version, with the

analogous calendar/table added, and the correction 

to the scheduling of the final project.

3) the SBS honors course proposal form, with the 

better clarification of the differences between the 

two versions of the course.  

4) the SBS GEC course proposal form, with the 

clarification of the intended audience for the course.

In addition to Beth and Marios, I'm copying Stephanie 

Davidson (the chair of the SHS curriculum committee), 

Detmar Meurers (our new undergrad honors advisor), 

and Julie McGory (our new undergraduate program 

coordinator).  Let me know if there is anything else 

I should send you to support this stage of the 

approval process.  

Thanks,

Mary
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